

TENNESSEE TRAILS ASSOCIATION

P. O. BOX 733 OAK RIDGE, TENNESSEE 37830

CUMBERLAND MOUNTAIN STATE PARK AUG. 17, 1974

Reply To:

Following dinner at the Cumberland Mountain State Park Restaurant, Aug. 17,1974, a TTA Board of Directors meeting was held with eleven officers and members attending.

Further plans for the National Trails Council Southeast Region meeting were discussed. The tentative schedule prepared by David Rhyne for this meeting was accepted. A board meeting to discuss plans was set for Sat . Morning Oct. 5 at 10:00 A.M. CST at Cumberland Mountain State Park.

President Lily Rose Claiborne suggested that the TTA give some sort of formal thanks to the State of Tennessee, commending those involved for the way the State Trails System Act has been implemented thusfar. Final plans for this was to be made at the next meeting.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Hassler

Recording Secretary